Holland Trails Committee Minutes

Date: September 25, 2019

Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Anne Hall, Jackie Proko, and Robert Pellicane

The meeting was called to order at 7:07 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the meeting held August 28th were approved.

Chris presented the treasurer's report. The balance is \$2,350.

The paperwork for the forestry grant was a challenge, but it has been completed. The intervention by Todd Smola was very helpful.

All members of the committee have been sworn in.

The committee voted unanimously to approve the following policies regarding Facebook and other media:

- 1. The purpose of Facebook and other media is to build, maintain, and promote trails.
- 2. The committee may also post information from other boards, committees, and departments.
- 3. To educate the public regarding trails, the committee may post articles and information from reputable sources regarding wildlife, hiking, trail-riding, etc.
- 4. photographs of wildflowers and wildlife may be posted but not the location where the picture was taken

The cost of attending the Saturday (Nov. 2nd) sessions of the MassTrails is \$40. The content of the sessions, field trips and workshops is not yet available.

New Business

The workday is scheduled for Saturday, September 28th at 9:00.

The trail ride will be Sunday, October 13th at 1:00. The Quinebaug Woods historic walk will be Saturday, October 26th at 10:00. Both October events are listed in the Walktober booklet.

Our next meeting is Wednesday, October 23rd at 7:00. Dick will try to arrange to have it in the Community Room.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10.

Richard Haller Chairman